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screening. Pictured, Lions Gloria Guice, and Bob Ollweiler discuss the process of the vision screening with local
resident Norma Bell. Seated at an Ambco Audiometer, Lion Rob Senoski, explains the procedure of the audio
screening to Debbie Mould. Other Moneta Lions present but not pictured were, Lions Elizabeth Binnings, Jerry
Over, and Pat Bailey.

Dublin Lions Club

The Dublin Lions are planning for a busy spring season, and we have several upcoming projects. Our Earth Day
environmental service project will be April 23. We will meet for breakfast and then gather at the NRV Fairgrounds
for road assignments. We will be picking up trash along our corridor of Route 100 in Dublin.

We will have our Pulaski Daily bread service project on May 13. Members will come and prepare meals and serve
them to over one hundred individuals in need. We also continue with our Red Cross blood mobile program held
at our clubhouse.

And finally, we will hold our Spring Flea Market June 4-5, at the New River Valley Fairgrounds. We anticipate
having over 350 vendors with 800 spaces set up for promoting and selling various goods, crafts, and food items.
Please come and join us for this wonderful event. The entry fee is just $1 and parking is free. It's something for the
whole family too!

Melvin Jones Fellowship Award to
Lion Charlie Davis and Lion Jack
Wade.The fellowship, which was
created in 1973, is named in honor of
the founder of Lions Clubs
International, Melvin Jones. The
fellowship was established as LCIF's
highest form of recognition to
acknowledge an individual's
dedication to humanitarian service.
Pictured above left to right: Melvin
Jones Fellow Lion Carl Lindstrom,
Melvin Jones Fellowship Award
Recipient Lion Charlie Davis, Melvin
Jones Fellowship Award Recipient
Lion Jack Wade, and Melvin Jones
Fellow Lion Larry Clevinger



April 2011 The Lions Pride Page 21

Smith Mountain Lake

Jim Leslie (second from left) was
inducted as the newest member of
the SML Lions Club by District 24-E
Governor Bernice Leftwich (second
from right) during her annual visit to
the SML Lions on January 27. Lion
Tom Smith (right) sponsored new
Lion Leslie. SML Lions
Membership Chairman Win Tennies
(left) welcomed Lion Jim to
membership.

Two new members of the SML Lions
Club were inducted on March 24. The
new Lions are Preston Michaels
(center) and Mark Young (second
from right). New Lion Michaels was
sponsored by Lion Keith Shelton
(second from left); new Lion Young
was sponsored by Lion Tom Sanders
(right). SML Lions Membership Chair
Win Tennies (left) welcomed the new
members.

Ferrum, Rocky Mount, and SML Lions Clubs

Eight young talented musicians participated in the
James A. Bland Memorial Music Scholarship
Contest on February 27 sponsored by the Ferrum,
Rocky Mount, and SML Lions Clubs. The Annual
Bland Music Scholarships Program was established
in 1948 to assist and promote cultural and
educational opportunities for the musically talented
youth of Virginia. The participants in this contest
were Rowan Sims (piano, center front), (back row,
left to right) Derek Shorter (piano), Evan Craighead
(vocal), Allison Brown (piano), Brittany
MacPherson (vocal), Jared Minnix (guitar), Kaitlyn
Lawhorn (vocal), and Allison Major (vocal). Derek
Shorter was the winner in the instrumental division

and Allison Major was the vocal division winner. Both advanced to the Regional contest on March 13 at Ferrum
College.
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Edgewood Lions Club

A Public Relations Presentation was given
to the members of Edgewood Lions club on
March 3rd. The presenter was Lion Delmer
Bailey, District 24-E Cabinet Public
Relations Chair. The club has thirteen (13)
members and meets the first and third
Thursdays of the month at Parker's Seafood
Restaurant, Peters Creek Road at 6:30 p.m.

Lion Delmer Bailey
District 24-E P.R. Chair

Stewartsville – Chamblissburg Lions Club

Members of the Stewartsville-Chamblissburg Lions
Club in Goodview recently participated in an
interactive "Home Safety" program presented by
Lion Rob Senoski, Safety Chairperson with the
Lions of Virginia District 24-E. Among the topics
covered were the proper placement, and
maintenance of smoke alarms in the home, fire
escape plans, and the general use of a home fire
extinguisher. Pictured left, Lion Rob accepts a
Certificate of Appreciation presented by Lion
President Marshall Smith.

Lion Rob Senoski
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Cave Spring Lion Club

(Above) Bland Music Contestants Justin Hall (first place)
and Samuel Cordle.

(Right) Nikki Voudren, Carole Firestone and “Daisy”
present program on service dogs.

Lions Dharam Sawh and John Arbogast selling Lion Editor Noel and Lion Jim at Dublin Castle
LOVF tickets.

For Earth Day, Cave Spring Lions will collect eyeglasses for recycling at Kroger at Brambleton and Colonial
Avenues on April 15 and 16th from 10 am to 6 pm.
Our Art Show and Sale and Chili sale will take place on April 30th from 10 am to 4 pm.


